CREEKSIDE 

SBDM MINUTES

April 16th, 2007

2:30 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis, Rita Shultz and Lisa Patterson.   

 

CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA-   Lisa Patterson made the motion to approve the agenda and Becky Dennis seconded.   The agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-   Jim Jeffries, the newly elected SBDM parent representative for the 2007-2008 school year, joined the meeting as an onlooker and Melanie Bakk represented the Budget and PD Planning Committee.  David Jenkins, Mrs. Dennis’s student teacher, also attended the meeting.

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES-  The minutes from the March 12th meeting were read and approved.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Rita Shultz seconded. 

REPORTS/BUDGET-  A)  The committee minutes that were submitted to the council were reviewed.  B)   Melanie Bakk represented the Planning and Budget Committee and reviewed the minutes with the council.   She explained the changes to the budget that will be implemented for the 2007-2008 school year and to whom it would affect.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve the budget and Becky Dennis seconded.  The budget was approved.   C)  The financial report for the month of April was reviewed.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Becky Dennis seconded.  

2007-2008 CLASSROOM ARRANGEMENT/ CONFIGURATIONS-  The allocations are as follows, according to our projected numbers:

440 students      474 including preschool

18 teachers          1 librarian

3 fine arts            1 principal

5 special ed         .5 counselor

1-1.5 SLP            16 classified…not including Title I and ESS assistants

Projected Classrooms 

K      3         

1st     4                                        

2nd        3                                             

3rd     3                                                 

4th      2

5th     3

Some room changes are to be expected.

PERSONNEL-  Mrs. Price informed the council that Marsha Price would be transferring to Lincoln Trail after this school year.  She will post the 1st grade position vacated by Marsha sometime this week.   Shelly Cooper will  be taking the new 2nd grade classroom.  Mrs. Price also informed the council that she and the Adhoc committee will be conducting interviews this week for the new Special Ed position.  There have been 54 applications submitted.   The five Special Ed teachers will work with the following grades:

Ashlee Tomes  K-1

Rene’ Hall  K-1

Diane Priddy  2-3

New Position  3-4

Jonathan Tomes  4-5

DISCUSSION ITEMS-  Mrs. Price discussed upcoming events and programs for the remainder of this school year and tentative dates and events for the 2007-2008 school year.  Open House will be held on July 26th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. and Kindergarten Kick-Off will be held July 24th from 4:00-6:00 p.m.  She also reminded SBDM members that they need to register for training.

ADJOURNMENT-   The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on May 14th at 2:30 p.m.   Rita Shultz made the motion to adjourn and Lisa Patterson seconded.    

